
 
 

City Seeking Comments on Draft Maps 

The City’s Voting Districts Formation (VDF) process is actively moving forward. A Map 
Proposals Comment form is available to solicit the public’s input on districting map 
proposals. The form may be picked up at City Hall or downloaded on the City’s website 
at www.cityofwhittier.org/vdf under the Documents heading. In addition to commenting 
on proposed maps through March 31, 2015, individuals may also submit new maps by 
Tuesday, February 17, 2015 for full analysis by the experts. 

 

Save the Date! 

Round 2 Community Meetings – A second set of community meetings will be held in 
the City to solicit additional community input on the latest VDF proposals. The meetings 
will have identical presentations, so attend the one most convenient for you.   

Monday, March 2, 2015 
6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
La Serna High School 
15301 Youngwood Dr. 

Thursday, March 5, 2015 
6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
Orange Grove School  
10626 Orange Grove Ave. 

Saturday, March 7, 2015 
10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
Evergreen School   
12915 Helmer Dr. 

 

VDF Public Hearing – The next VDF Public Hearing before the City Council is 
anticipated for March 31, 2015.  Mark your calendars! 

To learn more about the VDF, review public submitted maps, see sample and proposed 
maps, and submit your feedback, please visit www.cityofwhittier.org/vdf 
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